
March 2022 

Please see below a link to the updated Kooth website. It provides specialist and impartial 

advice to young people up the age of 25 around emotional well-being and mental health 

issues. 

https://www.kooth.com/ 

Please see attached poster with information of what’s on Kooth in March 

Kind regards 

Hillcrest school and Sixth Form Centre 

Attachments 

 

https://www.kooth.com/

